
How can I tell if I have received credit for completing a biometric health screening or health risk 
assessment? 
 
Before you can receive credit for completing a biometric health screening and/or health risk assessment, 
your medical insurance plan must notify the Employee and Retiree Service Center (ERSC) of your 
Wellness Initiatives participation. The insurance companies submit this data to ERSC throughout each 
fall. To check to see if your credits have been applied, visit MCPS MCPS Hub+ and— 
 

• Select the Me tab, 
• Select the Personal Information tile, 
• Select the Additional Personal Info tile, and 
• From the Info Group dropdown, choose Wellness Initiatives Tracking. 

If you completed the incentives, you will see YES under ESS Biometrics/ESS HRA. 
 
If you completed a biometric health screening and/or health risk assessment between the first day of fall 
Open Enrollment and the Friday before the next Open Enrollment begins a year later, your credits will 
be indicated by a “Yes” if ERSC has received the information, and an “No” if ERSC has not received the 
information. 

 
If, by December 31 of the current calendar year, your credit(s) have not been entered, please email 
ERSC with the following— 

• your name and employee ID number, 
• the dates you completed your biometric health screening and/or health risk assessment, and 
• whether your screening was conducted by your primary care physician or at a Well Aware health 

screening. 
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